
UFW STUDENTS OF 
THE NATIONAL ORGANIZATION FOR WOMEN 

AN INVITATION TO JOIN 

--by Cherree Cuddeback 

The National Organization for Women has been fighting for 
women's rights--and winning, by the way, as the recent victory in 
Tallahassee shows--since 1966. UWF Students of the National 
Organization for Women, a branch of Escambia N.O.W., is in the 
process of forming. 

Our group, as part of N.O.W., stands for the following 
objectives: 

* Encouraging more women to run for office: "the 
feminization of power" 

* Fighting for equality and fairness in jobs, wages, credit, 
insurance, and fringe benefits 

* Putting women finally into the Constitution by passing the 
Equal Rights Amendment 

* Identifying and fighting barriers to equality and justice 
caused by racism 

* Opposing discrimination based on sexual orientation * Supporting publ i. o programs offering que 1 i ty care to all 
children 

* Defending our right to safe and legal abortion and birth 
control 

* And many more 

Victories like those in Tallahassee which protected our right to 
make personal decisions free of governmental interference were 
won by the hard work and organizing efforts of groups like N.O.W. 
We need your participation to continue these successes. 

If you are interested in joining a group of student who are 
serous about social change, UWF Students of N.O.W. is for you. 
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Hellen Marshall 
Membership Chair 
Escambia N.O.W. 
187 Overlook Dr. 
Pensacola, Fl 32503 



youthful organizer plunged out of the Capitol doors and insisted 
that we follow her inside to the committee chambers. There we 
heard Grant's bill on the 7-day waiting period debated before we 
had to leave to rejoin the rest of the group for the return trip. 

Kudos go to those fine feminists who helped get this action 
going. Karen Bishop arranged for the rental of a comfortable UWF 
bus. Cherree Cuddeback handled the billing and refunds. Cherree 
and Karen also not only made all of those wonderful placards, 
but recruited lots of younger feminists from campus. Charmaine 
Wellington coordinated announcements, reservations and bus 
arrangements. Cindy Jumper helped make calls. Brenda Gentry and 
Alice Harris provided coffee and donuts. Hulda Carastro had the 
idea of chartering the bus. We thank you all! 

And many thanks go to the members who generously funded travel: 
Connie Morse, Betty Criswell, Hulda Carastro, Jane Seligman, 
Deane Halvorsen, Evalyn Grubbs, John Hilgeman, Frances Jones. 
Eight impoverished students carried banners because of you! 

PRO-CHOICE RALLY AN EXCITING EXPERIENCE FOR FIRST-TIMER 
.... by ANJ INETTE BOGGAN 

(You all noticed the attractive dark-haired woman in the 
foreground of Wednesday's News-Journal photo. That's Anji. With 
Anna Patton (also pictured) and Loucenda Yost, they carried 
Pensacola for Choice placards. It was their first major 
political rally.) 

When I first decided to go to Tallahassee to express my 
pro-choice opinion, my intention was not to carry a picket sign 
and yell a chant to the anti-abortionists that were on the sides 
of the road. I just wanted to go for the experience. Well, I 
ended up being one of 11,000 people voicing their pro-choice 
opinions and it was an awesome experience. 1'11 never forget it. 
I had a great time cutting down Bob Martinez's and other 
conservatives' anti-abotion positions with the chants that the 
crows madc up along the way. 

From the very start, I had known I was pro-choice, but I was 
rather unsure about my overall opinion. But when I heard a 
speaker tell the pro-choice advocates that 200,000 women die each 
year from self-inflicted abortions, that's when it really hit me. 
Now my choice is totally pro-choice. My experience in Talla
hassee on October 10 was an experience that will stay with me for 
a lifetime. 

NOVEMBER 12 MOBILIZATION FOR FREEDOM MARCH ON WASHINGTON, D.C. 

To convince the Supreme Court, Bush and the nation that we will 
not stand for infringement of our reproductive rights, a 
coalition of over fifty pro-choice groups are planning a national 
mobilization. A massive march on Washington, D.C. as well as 
state-by-state actions are planned for Nov. 12. See the action 
section below and come to the Nov. 2 meeting for more news. 
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